
 

 

Memo 
To:  All ADL Clients 

From: Karen Domenico, VP Accounts Receivable 

Date: 3/17/2022 

Re: Covid Testing for HRSA (non-insured patients) 

Dear Valued Client, 

 

On March 22, 2022, at 11:59 ET, the HRSA Covid-19 Uninsured Program will stop accepting claims for 

Covid-19 testing due to lack of sufficient funds.  

 

ADL is aware that this will have an impact on all uninsured patients and their ability to receive Covid-19 

testing at no cost. The cost of Covid-19 PCR and Covid Antibody testing is listed below. Consideration 

of discounting testing due to financial hardships will be on a case-by-case basis.  

 

Test Number  Test Name   CPT Code   Fee___ 

593   Covid-19 PCR   U0004   100.00 

601   Covid 19 Antibody IGG  86769     52.00  

586H   Covid Collection by ADL staff G2023     23.00 

 

If ADL has an agreement with your organization to bill your facility for services that are not 

covered by insurance or HRSA when submitting a sample, please check off Client on the 

requisition form. These charges will be reflected on your monthly invoice.  

 

If your organization does not have a Covid agreement with ADL please contact your sales 

representative or ADL customer service at 267-525-2470 ext. 0 - ASAP. 

 

If you are referring your patients to any of ADL’s Patient Service Centers, please inform your non-

insured patients of the above cost. 

Thank you for trusting us with your Covid Testing.  

3520 Progress Drive 
Suite C 

Bensalem, PA 19020 


